
 

Memorandum 22-159 
TO:  MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM:  MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE:  SEPTEMBER 20, 2022   

SUBJECT: PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO ORDINANCE 22-53  

Following the September 12, 2022 City Council Meeting, Council Member Erickson suggested the following changes to 
Ordinance 22-53 Establishing the ADA Advisory Board: 
 

• Line 83 – Council member seat will be for the length of term elected, or until they submit their resignation 
from the Board and a replacement is appointed. 

 
• Line 128-129 – City Council may at a future date and/or as required by Title II of the ADA regulations may expand 

or limit the duties and responsibilities of the ADA Board.  
 
 
Recommendation: 
Make motions to amend the ordinance as noted above, discuss as needed, and vote on motions to amend. 


	Recommendation:

